
the Tanis Family

toMalta and beyond

Dear Praying Friends,  
We are excited to share that we are adding to our team! Anna is expecting 
a baby girl, due in July. We would appreciate your prayers for Anna and 
the baby during the pregnancy especially as constantly being on the road 
during pregnancy can be challenging.  

Trip to Malta: 
Praise the Lord for a very profitable 3 week trip to Malta in 
December. Luke had the opportunity to preach and help in 
various ministries at Bible Baptist Church in Malta. It was such a 
blessing to fellowship with our co-workers Josh and Erica Burrill, 
and Theo loved playing with his new MK friends. We learned 
much about the Maltese culture and living in Malta. Luke got 
to experience driving in Malta, which was truly an experience! 
We are thankful for God’s protection of driving on the left side of 
the road with a rental car.

Looking Forward:  
Spring has filled up for us and we are busy scheduling this 
coming Fall. We will be traveling in Illinois, Ohio, and 
Michigan in the next few months.  We are planning to spend 
the month of July at home in Minnesota as we await the arrival of 
our newest team member

Praises and Prayer Requests: 
Thank you for your prayers as we labor to partner with churches to bring the gospel to Malta and beyond!  We 
praise God for continued protection and provision as we travel. We have presented in 54 churches. We are so 
excited that 6 new churches have partnered with us since January! Our support level is getting close to 40%  
Thank you for your continued prayers in these areas: 

• Safety and health as we travel 
• Wisdom and open doors for scheduling churches in 2020 
• Churches to join with us in prayer and in financial support 
• Safety for Anna and baby 

For His Glory,  
Luke, Anna and Theo

WINTER 2020

Sending Church: First Baptist Church 
22940 St. Francis Blvd. NW  

St. Francis, MN 55070

Mission Agency: Baptist Mid-Missions                       
 PO Box 308011 

Cleveland, OH 44130

Luke, Anna 
& Theo


